
Westleigh Methodist Primary School 

Weekly Newsletter: WC 2nd May  

We would like to wish our amazing Y6 and Y2 every success in their upcoming SATs. They have been 

working so hard and are excited to show us what they have learnt.  

The children have created some amazing, button art pieces of their family linked to our worship last 

week. These represent the unique and diverse families we have within our Westleigh Family and they 

will soon be displayed in school – please do ask your children about these as they worked very hard to 

create their families which we know are joined together with an invisible thread to each other's hearts.  

 

Dates for your diary 

 W/C 9th May  - Y6 SATs week. 

 W/C 9th May and W/C 16th May – Y2 SATs. 

 Thursday 19th May – Queen’s Jubilee Celebrations in school. More info to follow next week. 

 Friday 20th May – Y3 trip to Liverpool World Museum.  

 Friday 20th May – Last day of Summer 1 half term and school closes for half term at the normal 

time. 

COVID-19 Guidelines 

 Children who are unwell and have a high temperature should stay at home and avoid contact 

with other people. They can return to school when they no longer have a high temperature and 

are well enough to attend. Adults with a positive COVID-19 test are advised to stay at home for 

five days. For children with a positive COVID 19 test, the advice is three days. Please see 

Parentmail sent on Thursday 7th April for more information. 

Worship 
 

This week in worship we have been exploring the words 
‘kindness’ and ‘generosity’. 

We have been reflecting on ways that we can be kind and 
considering how we can be generous by giving up out 

time.  
 

We also explored the phrase ‘we’ll weather the weather’. We discussed that we are fortunate to be 
able to choose different items of clothing to cope with the different weather conditions. We listened 

to the story about Mrs. White who needed the support of different charities to ‘weather’ difficult 
situations in her life.  

 
Well done Westleigh for lots of brilliant reflections this week! 

 

 

 

 

 



Star of the Week 
 

Core Values Champion 
 

 
Year 6 

Shannon for always being a kind, respectful 
member of Y6. 

Jackson for showing resilience constantly to 
ensure he achieves his best! 

Year 5 

Paige for her artistic detail in her button family 
drawing. 

Bobbie O for showing responsibility and respect in 
always being ready to learn. 

Year 4 

Aimee for an amazing effort to learn her times 
tables. 

Hunter for displaying lots of resilience in writing. 

Year 3 

Alexis for always being a positive ray of sunshine. Ben for good relationships by coming into school 
beautifully every day.   

Year 2 

Harvey for being kind and helpful to his friends 
and being an excellent member of the ECO team.  

Jake for building lots of positive relationships and 
trying really hard.  

Year 1 

Saleeha for having a positive attitude towards 
learning. 

Jackson for being responsible organising the 
resources that he needs for learning.  

Reception 

Isabella for showing independence and being 
proud of her achievements.  

Kayla for showing resilience when writing her 
letters carefully and neatly on the line. 

Nursery  

Harry for trying his best in all his learning.  Oliver for demonstrating positive relationships. 

 

Visit our Twitter Pages 
Please visit your child’s class Twitter page to see all of the amazing work that is happening each week. We are 

using Twitter to really showcase the incredible curriculum opportunities that our children receive at Westleigh! 
 

Westleigh School: @WLMPrimary 
Nursery: @WLMNursery 

Reception: @ReceptionWLM 
Year 1: @WLMYear1 

  Year 2: @WLMyear21 
 Year 3: @WLMYear3 
Year 4: @WLMYear4 
Year 5: @WLMYear5 
Year 6: @WLMYear6 

 


